
Temple Lodge #59

October 2, 2024

Brethren, 

It has been 2 years of dreaming, planning, remodeling, decorating, and the 
generous financial support of several of our brothers to bring Temple Lodge #59 
to this Historic occasion of Lodge Dedication.

We Celebrate by hosting The Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of Minnesota for the 
Dedication Ceremonies of our new Lodge Building at 34 Main St North.

Please join us as the Dedication Ceremonies will begin at 6:00 PM Monday Oct 
21, 2024. 

Dress code: Formal attire (dark suit & tie}

We need to know how many chairs to have available, therefore, Please RSVP to 
minnjack3@gmail.com  or call 320-583-7945 by Sunday October 20.  

Fraternally,

Jeffrey Micka, Master

Temple Lodge #59
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